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Sharp Writer-in-Residence Program-College of William and Mary

 and the Pulitzer Center on Crisis Reporting

Create Unique Partnership, Student Opportunities

Thanks to funding from donors, Anne and Barry Sharp, The College of William and Mary and the Pulitzer Center on Crisis Reporting are launching their Campus Consortium partnership this fall to provide deeper global learning and storytelling experiences for students. 
William and Mary joins the Consortium as the first college in Virginia in the Pulitzer Center’s university network. The partnership continues a several-year connection between the two entities: the Pulitzer Center has welcomed William and Mary students as interns through the College’s Washington Program and several graduates have joined the Center’s staff over the years. 

Following the Sharp’s vision, the College is offering a unique program for students: developing three integrated programming segments during the academic year tied together through a three-credit seminar named in honor of Mr. and Mrs. Sharp. 


“Our partnership with the College of William and Mary offers a great opportunity to connect strong academic research with solid international journalism,” said Ann Peters, Pulitzer Center director of development and outreach. “We anticipate rich conversations between the students and the journalists over the course of these next months. We are eager to see how the students integrate the storytelling techniques they discover and build on during the seminar into new opportunities for reaching diverse audiences on a range of issues.”

The seminar’s goal is to provide the eleven William and Mary students involved with the opportunity to learn how to communicate to a broad audience about topics they have studied and care deeply about. “While William and Mary provides students with many opportunities to write as scholars for other scholars,” said Joel Schwartz, director of the Charles Center at the College, “this course is designed to help the students improve their abilities to write as a citizen for other citizens.”

The three Pulitzer Center Journalists will be Stephanie Hanes, who has written on environmental topics in Africa, Jina Moore, who has specialized in human rights and post-conflict resolution, and David Rochkind, a photojournalist who has focused over the past three years on tuberculosis.  

Before dedicating themselves exclusively to their own writing projects, the twelve students will have an opportunity to learn more about the characteristics of high quality journalism, ethical issues that journalists confront, and strategies for finding audiences and outlets for their work. ”  At the end of February 2012 each student will have a finished product that they will submit for publication and present on campus.
Focusing on the elements of the craft of journalism in particular in addition to the specific topics, the students will use their written assignments based on the journalists’ work to stimulate a discussion of the characteristics of high quality journalism, of how journalists address ethical issues, and of how journalists find audiences and outlets for their work. As the school year progresses, the focus will be less on these general considerations and more on the students' projects.
